Berg, Kaaua Named Coaches

Winter is also the time of planning
for the spring and summer, and with
that in mind, selections have been
made for the coaches of our Club’s
two most important athletic sports:
volleyball and canoe paddling. Dennis
Berg will return again this year as
head coach of the volleyball teams.
Dennis will be assisted by Dave Shoji



and Randy Shaw. Ron Sorrell will
coach the Masters team. Schedules
of training and games will be an-
nounced by Dennis closer to the start
of the season.

The Canoe Racing Committee has
named Archie Kaaua to be head coach
for the season, beginning with the Ko-
ko Palms to Nawiliwili Harbor Race
this spring, and ending with the Mo-
lokai Race in October. Archie will
soon announce his program and his
selection of assistant coaches. The
Club’s current favorite canoe, the
Kakina, has been taken to George
Perry’s shop for some needed refur-
bishing and will be in excellent racing
condition by the start of the racing
season in June.



